The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday October 4, 2021 with the following in attendance:  Doug Lapp, Tyler Lantz, Mary McKee, Dean Davis, Bo Alexander and Bill Beers.
The minutes of the September meeting were read.  Bo motioned to approve the minutes as read, Doug seconded, all were in favor.
Old Business – The Stoltzfus/King subdivision application and plans will be on next month’s agenda as will the Bontrager/King subdivision.
Doug motioned to adjourn, Tyler seconded, all were in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.
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Barb Davis, Secretary
